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LINX Transit:  
LINX Transit is working closely with Trip Master, as we are in the implementation process with our 
new scheduling and dispatching software.  We have been doing a lot of work behind the scenes to 
get our information uploaded into their platform and have a tentative go-live date for the week of 
June 23rd.     
 
We have an open recruitment for a part-time LINX Driver, to fill a vacancy for a driver who 
recently announced their retirement.   
 
Senior Center:  
We celebrated Older Americans Month during May, at the Senior Center, which included the 
following programs and celebrations:   

- We held our annual Senior Health and Fitness Day presentation on May 27th and 
highlighted positive aging.  Our presenters covered various options for physical, mental 
and emotional boosts with positive behavior modifications that can greatly impact the 
longevity experience. 

- The Parks and Friends provided an enjoyable musical performance for those that 
attended our May 22nd celebration. Seniors enjoyed the music and refreshments. 

- We held a sticker contest centered on spreading awareness about positive aging and 
celebrating all that our seniors have to offer our community.    The selection committee 
chose a design created by a frequent attendee of Senior Center activities and that used 
one of our loaner I-Pads to create their sticker design. The design included an original 
quote from the artist which really appealed to the committee. We anticipate receipt of 
the limited-edition stickers to be available to hand out during the first week in June.  

 
We are planning a Luau inspired event at the Lebanon Senior Center on June 26th, from 2-3:30.  
Join us for live entertainment with David Lamond, as Elvis!  We will be serving tropical themed 
refreshments.   We do ask those interested to call the Senior Center to reserve a seat.   
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